CONEWANGO TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

4 FIREMAN STREET
WARREN, PENNSYLVANIA. 16365
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R
Telephone (814) 723-6410
Fax (814) 723-1457

March 1, 2007
Dr. Norbert Kennerknecht
Director of Physical Plant & Facilities
Warren County School District
185 Hospital Drive
N. Warren, Pa. 16365

Re: Bell from the former N. Warren Elementary School
Dear Sir:

It has come to our attention through a conversation with Mary Putnam that the School District
might be willing to give the bell from the former N. Warren Elementary School to Conewango
Township.

Because of the Sunshine law this item will be placed on the agenda for the next Township
meeting scheduled for March 12, 2007. Although no decision has been made, I have spoken
with one other Township Supervisor on this subject and along with myself, also a Township
Supervisor, both think this would be considered favorably.

If the bell would be given to the Township, it would be with the understanding that the bell will
become a memorial of the former N. Warren Elementary School.

Another letter will be forthcoming after our meeting of March 12, 2007.

Cordially,

Charles W. Barone
Secretary-Treasurer

CC: Ruth Huck, Secretary
Warren County School District



